
 

 

BLUE TRAIN SERVICE TO CONTINUE 

[Johannesburg, 08 November 2021] Train Set 1 of the Blue Train will continue operating 

and servicing customers in the coming months. This follows the derailment incident affecting 

Train Set 2, which occurred in the early hours of yesterday morning (7 November 2021).  

The derailment, which occurred on a secluded line, does not affect other train movements.  

A revised train schedule has been communicated to customers and the tourism market at 

large.  

An investigation is underway into the cause of the derailment. Any further updates will be 

provided in due course.  
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